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November 15, 2022
Dear Patrons,	
LVID would like to welcome our new Board member Greg Thomas, we look forward to working with you.
LVID would also like to thank Phillip Grohs, Carolyn Northcutt, Dominic Giordano, and Frank Hammerich for their continued support.
Greg Thomas won the election held on November 8, 2022. Greg was appointed at our November Special Meeting to finish out the term for Hank Cheyne through December 2024. 
Carolyn Northcutt won the election on November 8, 2022 and will be serving a three-year term beginning January 1, 2023.
Dominic Giordano ran unopposed and will be starting his 2nd 3-year term starting January 1, 2023.
Included is the 2023 Water Assessment, LVID understands that unknowns with water have led to both financial and emotional stress. For the 2023 water year LVID has decided to lower assessment costs by using money left over from past years. LVID does want to let our patrons know that rising costs of just about everything will likely cause a larger than normal jump in the 2024 water assessment.
If you have any maintenance needs please be in contact with Dave Lewis, Operations Manager at 541-591-0502 or Anthony Fregoso, Assistant Operations Manager at 541-219-6314.
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From all of us at LVID,
Dave Lewis, Anthony Fregoso, and Bailie Mockridge
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